
Memorandum

Date: November 29, 2022

To: Columbia City Council

From: Leanne Tippett Mosby, Chair
Climate and Environment Commission

Subject: CEC Support of Livable Streets Policy and Inclusive Community Engagement Plan

The Climate and Environment Commission supports the Livable Streets Policy and Inclusive Community
Engagement Plan prepared by Local Motion.

The commission received advance drafts of the policy and plan and the issue was placed on the agenda
of the CEC’s October 25, 2022 meeting. The policy and plan have direct connections to Columbia’s
Climate Action and Adaptation Plan. The policy prioritizes walkers, bikers, and transit riders, while
accommodating vehicles, and the community engagement plan provides for a robust public process. At
the October meeting, commissioners asked questions and Commissioner Triplett invited further CEC
review and welcomed commissioners’ comments. The commission engaged in additional discussion at
their November 29, 2022 meeting and voted ____ to ____ to support the policy and plan.


